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BY E-MAIL 

 
November 28, 2011 
 
 
Douglas Bradbury 
Director Regulatory Affairs 
Algoma Power Inc. 
1130 Bertie St. 
P.O. Box 1218 
Fort Erie ON  L2A 5Y2 
 
 
Dear Mr.  Bradbury: 
 
Re:  Algoma Power Inc. 

Application for 2012 Distribution Rates 
 Board File No. EB-2011- 0152 
 

On November 15, 2011 Algoma Power Inc. (“Algoma”) filed a letter with the Board 

requesting that correspondence received from Mr. Duncan be removed from the public 

record of the EB-2011-0152 (“current”) proceeding. Algoma viewed the correspondence 

as more appropriately pertaining to the previous and completed EB-2009-0278 

proceeding, albeit the correspondence subject heading which referenced the current 

proceeding.  Algoma noted that it is in contact with Mr. Duncan and will continue to 

respond to his concerns arising from the EB-2009-0278 proceeding as a part of 

Algoma’s customer services commitment. 

 

The Board has considered the request and does not consider it appropriate to remove 

this letter of comment from the record of the proceeding at this time. Parties will have an 

opportunity to address in their submissions the relevance of the issues raised by Mr. 

Duncan’s correspondence and the Board will determine the appropriate weight to be 

given to the correspondence in rendering its decision.  
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Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
Encl. 
cc: Parties of record in EB-2011-0152 

Mr. J. R. Duncan  


